
  
   

 

8 October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

YEAR 11 POST 16 OPTIONS EVENT – TUESDAY 15 OCTOBER 2019 

To ensure that your sons are fully informed about their options after Year 11, we are 
holding an event next week. I will be speaking about all options available and we have 
invited representatives from all local sixth forms and colleges to join us. The event runs 
from 4.15pm until 5.30pm in the Sports Hall and I do hope that you and your sons will be 
able to attend.   

Unfortunately no parking will be available on site for this event.  

With kind regards 

 
Sally Armstrong (Mrs) MA, QCG, RCDP 
Careers Leader and Adviser 

 


